
NAME  DATE  
MAILING ADDRESS    PLEASE PRINT 
CITY  STATE  ZIP     
WOULD YOU LIKE TO RECEIVE MONTHLY SCHEDULE VIA E-MAIL   OR POSTAL MAIL   
E-MAIL ADDRESS   
HOME PHONE   
WORK PHONE (IF OK TO CALL)   
CELL PHONE   

Return this form to: 
Central Office 
120 W. 2nd St. 

Liberty Tower, Suite 211  
Dayton, OH 45402 

NUMBER TO WHICH WE SHOULD FORWARD    
 

TIME SUN TIME MON TUE WED THU FRI TIME SAT 
9 am – 1 pm  4 pm – 10 pm      12 pm – 6 pm  
1 pm – 5 pm  10 pm – 6 am      6 pm – 11 pm  

5 pm – 11 pm  6 am – 9 am      11 pm – 9 am  
11 pm – 9 am          

          

Special instructions or comments:  

 
 
  

Night Owl Service Volunteer Form — call Central Office 222-2211 for information 
 

   What is Night Owl? What is Night Owl? Night Owl 
is a volunteer after-hours answering service 
performed by members of the local A.A. community. 
When Central Office is closed at night and on 
weekends, calls are forwarded to the phone of a 
volunteer and he/she answers incoming calls from 
people seeking help or information about A.A.  
   Why should Dayton have such a service? Right 
now, calls coming into Central Office after hours are 
handled by an answering service that uses our  
12th Step List to find someone to return a call. The 
person seeking help must wait, sometimes quite a 
while, for a return call. With a Night Owl service, the 

first person a caller reaches will be a member of A.A., 
eliminating the non-alcoholic middleman. 
   Is this done anywhere else? Yes, in many locations. 
Close to home, Cincinnati’s Central Office has had a 
successful Night Owl program for 10 years involving 
about 80 volunteers, some of whom are home-bound 
and find this an ideal way to participate in service. 
Dayton is following that model. 
  How will the local Night Owl program work? 
Volunteers will be provided with training, an up-to-
date meeting schedule, access to our 12th Step List, 
procedures for transferring the phone and other 
information. 

  What is required? We are looking for members with 
at least one year of continuous sobriety, a phone, and 
the ability to commit to one shift per month. There is 
also a brief training program required, conducted at 
the Central Office at your convenience. 
  How often would I be scheduled? We hope to have 
enough volunteers to schedule each person for only a 
single shift each month. A variety of shifts will be 
available. 
   When can volunteers sign up? After receiving 
approval from Intergroup, forms will be circulated 
and will also appear in the next issue of Unity. Oct. 1 is 
the target for beginning the program.  


